Hello Families of Auburn 2025 Grads! Here is an update on all things Prom:

Auburn Prom – A Starry Night
Tuesday, June 24, 2025, time TBA
The Annex by Glow Parties, 7101 Chebucto Rd, Halifax
Tickets will go on sale mid May, price TBD, pending the remaining fundraisers. 

Gift Card Raffle
Please have all outstanding raffle tickets & money back to the school (or sent by EFT to auburnprom2025@gmail.com) by Thursday, March 27 as the draw is Friday, March 28. The winner will be notified, and an announcement posted on the school website. Student winners will be notified on March 31.

Palladium Restaurant Night
On Thursday, April 3 from 10am-8pm, 10% of all sales at the Palladium Family Restaurant (942 Cole Hbr Rd) will be donated to our prom. Invite family & friends to come eat, have fun and support our prom. Reservations are recommended; valid on take out, but not on third-party deliveries.

Online Auction
Our online Facebook auction will run from April 22 - 26. More details to come closer to the date! We’re also still looking for donations.

Bottle Drives & Depots
Upcoming bottle drives: May 3 and June 7, in the Auburn back parking lot. We will be looking for volunteers for door-to-door collection as well as sorting. There are also accounts set up at both Karen’s (Westphal) and Bluenose (Woodlawn Road) bottle depots under Auburn Prom 2025. Spread the word!

Class of 2025 Ornaments
There are still a few ornaments remaining for $20 each. Email auburnprom2025@gmail.com if you’re interested in purchasing one.

Thank you! From the Parent Prom Committee
Facebook: Parents of Auburn’s Class of 2025


